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                 28th  May, 2025. 

 
ALL MEDIA HOUSES 

CAPE COAST METROPOLIS 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

THE IMPLEMENTATION OF THE NEW APPROVED FARES IN CAPE COAST 

 

The Office of the Metropolitan Chief Executive of Cape Coast, Honourable 

George Justice Arthur has received complaints that some commercial drivers 

have blatantly refused to adhere to the new approved fares as announced by 

the leadership of the Road transport unions. 
 

The new fares which took effect on the 24th of May, 2025 had transport fares 

reduced by 15% and cover shared Taxis, Intra City (Tro-Tro), Intercity (Long 

Distance) and Haulage. 
 

Henceforth, any commercial driver found violating this directive commits an 

offence and would be dealt with in accordance with the law. 
 

The Assembly has deployed officers at vantage points in the metropolis to ensure 

full compliance. 
 

We kindly request the co-operation of all and encourage the public to report any 

commercial driver who refuses to charge the new approved fares to the nearest 

police station for the necessary action to be taken. 
 

For further information kindly contact this number 0242706283. 

 

 

 

 

PATRICK YEBOAH HAYFORD 

(MEDIA RELATIONS AND PUBLICITY UNIT) 

 

    _____________ End ______________ 
 

Issued by Media Relations and Publicity Unit 

Cape Coast Metropolitan Assembly 
 


